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March 27, 2017 LAKE COUNTY _
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Jim Stivender, Jr.
Public Works Director
315 West Main Street
P. O. Box 7800
Tavares, F1 32778
Dear Mr. Stivender,

I live at 21132 CR 44A, Eustis and I am having a problem with someone driving on the
shoulder of the road in front of my property.

I have enclosed pictures showing some mailboxes and then further back my fence.
They are driving behind where the mailboxes are and my fence, tearing up the shoulder
of the road.

My husband and I like to keep it nice by picking up trash and keeping it mowed during
the summer. ‘ ' o - ’

Is there anything the County can do to stop these people from doing this, such as signs,
etc. Would it be okay for us to string a wire or cable across the area to stop this?

You may respond by using my email address which is doubled79@centurylink.net.
Sincerely,
Mollie Duvall
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